2/22/2021 BoardDocs® Pro

SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, February 2, 2021)

Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, February 2, 2021

- A. Meeting Opening
- 1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
- 2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
- B. Opening Comments Board and Superintendent

Kelly Barrera congratulated the Teachers and Rookie Teachers of the Year. She expressed her pride in their representation of the school district.

Patrick Canan thanked INK! for their hard work and congratulated them on their success in putting the TOY/ROY virtual celebration together. He congratulated the Teachers and Rookie Teachers of the Year nominations and winners.

Tim Forson enjoyed the INK! TOY/ROY celebration ceremony on January 27. He applauded their creativity in putting it together.

- C. Workshop Topics
 - 1. K-8 School MM Naming presented by Amanda Reidl, Principal for K-8 "MM"
 - 2. Facilities Update presented by Paul Rose, Director for Facilities and Operations; and Frank Cervasio, Director for Facilities and Construction
 - 3. Calendar Considerations for the 2021-22 School Year presented by Tim Forson, Superintendent of Schools
- D. Public Comment
 There was no public comment.
 - There was no public commend

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Bev Slough shared her gratitude for being able to have remote presentations during this time.

Kelly Barrera shared her appreciation for school counselors, as we celebrate school counselors' week. She thanked Denise Sumerix, Director for Guidance and Programs of Choice, for her leadership.

Bill Mignon shared Dr. Robert Wayne Hartley passed away recently. He voiced Mr. Hartley was a big supporter of academies and taught at Allen D. Nease High School and Pedro Menendez High School.

Patrick Canan thanked the presenters for their hard work.

F. Adjournment at 10:12 AM